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Old Bawn Golfing Society

How did Willie Do It?
Our first outing of 2008 was held at Edmondstown Golf Club on March 8th coinciding with our

Captain's Drive In.
Unfortunately the weather was pretty awful for John McCormack our new Captain, but

he and others performed manfully in the difficult conditions

The results were:
Overall Winner - Willie Howe 30 pts (8)

Class I Class II Class III

First J Mahon 30 pts (13) S McGinley 30 pts (15) J Murray 29 pts (23)
Second J McCormack 27 pts (6) F Keane 29 pts (17) T Nicholson 27 pts (28)
Third M McCormack 27 pts (6) B Maguire 25 pts (15) F Maguire 25 pts (22)

Front Nine - J Byrne 13 pts (17)
Back Nine - N Stewart  17 pts (21)

Visitor - P Higgins  27 pts (9)

2's Club  - John Mahon & Mick McCormack

Our next outing will be in Druids Heath Golf Resort on Saturday April 12th and we will
play for the Tom Aherne Shield.

Tee is reserved from 10:00 with absolute last registration at 11:30

Some Reminders:

Last payment date for annual subscriptions is April 12th - payment can be arranged by
contacting the Treasurer - George Flanagan at  087 2515770

When members arrive for outings would they please register first ie., before coffee

Matchplay draw will be made at Druids Heath - Contact Shay Zellor at  085  3002679

E mail - oldbawngolf@gmail.com

Newsletter sponsored by Sean Sherlock


